
EASTON
Easton wrote his first sermon 

this month with 5 stories based 

off of Matthew 6:21.

Peruvian National Conference
We arrived in Peru for the very first time this month.  It was a momentous 

ocassion for us.  We felt all of the emotions as we attended the Peruvian 

National Conference, toured some of the city and met with some of the 

leaders.  

The conference was intense with services starting as early as 10 am and 

lasting until 9:30 pm or so, and very little break in between.   However, we 

were able to meet with the President of IPUP (the Peruvian UPCI) for a short 

time.  He was very kind to us and we exchanged contact information.  We 

enjoyed getting to know some of the other leaders as well.  Rev. Mark Drost 

even spent a little time listening to Easton tell him all about his comics and 

the book he is writing.  (Thank you, Bro. Drost.  That was very kind of you!)

  

Kids' Updates:
TRYSTON
Tryston is working hard to 

save enough money to 

attend IBC, hopefully in the 

fall.  For now, you will find 

him playing drums at 

Downtown Church in Tulsa.

 ARIANA

As we mentioned last month, 

Ariana is our right hand.  We 

are thankful that at the 

Bolivian Minister's 

conference, they also 

acknowledged her and gifted 

her with beautiful flowers!

ASHTON

Ashton had one of his very first 

real prayer meetings this month 

in our home prayer room.   We 

are thankful he is recognizing 

his need for God in his life.
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For your continued 
support!  We covet your 
prayers as we continue 
to support the churches 
here in South America.

The Litke Family

Piano Classes
In between all the events and travel, we managed 
to have a few piano classes.  Students continue to 
progress and we continue to talk in each class over 
the Biblical aspect of music in the church.

Training and elections in Santa Cruz were also 
this month.  We were asked to  put together the 
music for the weekend event  and we did.  The 
training included information over forming home 
groups as a way of outreach.   We had special 
prayer over a pastor, who recently found out he 
has cancer.

Training and 
Elections-Santa Cruz

The Bolivian Minister's Conference was in La Paz, the 

capital city of Bolivia.  The altitude in La Paz is 11,975 ft. 

above sea level.  It is the highest capital city in the 

world.  Because of this, we had to take altitude sickness 

pills.  Easton and Lorinda still had a little bit of sickness 

while we were there, but we made it through!  

Brad and Lorinda both gave greetings at the 

conference, Brad in the general session and Lorinda in 

the ladies meeting.  The President of the Bolivian work 

and his wife prayed over us and we in turn prayed over 

their sons and daughter-in-law.

Two new ministers were ordained at this conference.  

New officials were elected.  Most of all, it was a time of 

renewing and refreshing for the ministry of Bolivia.

Bolivian Minister's 
Conference-La Paz


